
2001/2002

GREENLEAF ®

Dandelion

Weedkiller Solution

WITH 2,4-D

DOMESTIC

CAUTION          POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 15400 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 2,4-D equivalent 20%
(present as diethanolamine salt)

250mL

Greenleaf Products Inc.,
4650 Dawson Street.

Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8

250 ml covers up to 500 m2  500 mL covers up to 1000 m2  1 Litre covers up to 2000 m2

A SELECTIVE CONTROL OF SUSCEPTIBLE BROADLEAF WEEDS FOR LAWNS,
such as Dandelion, Black Medic*, Catsear , Ground Ivy, Knotweed,
Mallow*, Plantain and Mustard. 
*Controls young stage only.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Greenleaf Dandelion Weedkiller Solution is
concentrated.  When mixed with water and when used as directed,
it will not harm lawn grass.  For best results, apply when weeds
are actively growing and weather is warm in spring, summer and
fall.  Do not cut grass for 4 days before and after treatment. 
Do not use during long, excessively dry or hot period (over
29ºC).  Do not apply when rain is expected.  Do not water lawn
within 24 hours of application.  Spray evenly and thoroughly. 
Repeat as necessary.  Maximum Application Frequency: For good
turf/lawn management, normally two applications per year per
treatment site are adequate.  This does not include spot

((Specimen Label))



treatments.  Newly seeded lawns may be treated after they have
been mowed at least 3 times.

HOW TO USE: Mix 5 mL of this product with 5 litres of water to
cover 10 m².  Apply evenly over lawn or apply as a spot
treatment.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful is
swallowed.  Avoid inhalation and contact with eyes, skin and
clothing.  

Protective Clothing: Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks,
shoes, and chemical-resistant (e.g., rubber) gloves.

Operator Use Precautions: Rinse gloves before removal.  Wash
hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet. 
If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and
launder separately before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly wash
hands and exposed skin with soap and water, then shower.  Re-use
gloves for pesticide application only.

Re-entry Interval: Do not allow people (other than applicator) or
pets on treatment area during application.  Do not enter
treatment areas until spray has thoroughly dried.  

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: Do not contaminate streams, lakes, or
ponds.  Avoid spray drift onto desirable plants as spray could
injure cultivated species.  Bent grass may be injured or killed. 
Do not use same sprayer for other purposes.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting and contact a doctor or
poison control centre at once.  Never give anything by mouth to
an unconscious person.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15
minutes and get medical attention.  IF ON SKIN, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap and water. Take container, label

or product name and Pest COntrol Product Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food, feed, seeds, fertilizer, insecticides
or fungicides.  Do not store diluted spray.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container.  Rinse thoroughly and use
rinse-water with regular spray.  Wrap container in newspaper and
dispose of in regular garbage. 

 NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and



accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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